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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

I hope that you all managed to have a break over the half-term despite the weather!  It does 

seem to have been getting dark very early (sometimes this week even in the middle of the 

afternoon and it seems to have been raining forever!)  Anyway enough talking about the weather!  

The children have come back to school with a positive attitude and in particular this week, they 

have been really engaged in their history lessons.  During the half-term break, the small stage 

has been completely replaced (you might not have noticed as it looks exactly the same as the 

previous one!).  Take care and have a lovely weekend.  Mr. Wilkinson 

Notices and Reminders 

Flu Vaccine – If you have completed and 

returned the consent form, your child will have 

the flu vaccine on Wednesday 15th November. 

No child will be given a flu vaccine if you did not 

give permission or return the form. 

Parents/Carers Meetings – a letter was sent 

out earlier this week.  They will be held on 

Tuesday 21st November (3:30pm – 6:30pm) and 

Wednesday 22nd November (3:30pm – 4:30pm).  

Please make sure that you have completed the 

slip by Thursday 9th November. 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need – Friday 17th November 
 

The school council have been meeting to 

organise Children in Need.  They will send 

out a letter with all the details next week. 

 

There will be an optional baking 

competition, which all children can take 

part if they want to.  They need to bring in 

a homemade cake on the Friday morning 

(by 8:50am). 

 

We also want to let you know that there 

will be the opportunity for parents/carers 

to come and enjoy a drink and a piece (or 

pieces!) of cake on Friday 17th November 

between 9:30am – 10:30am.  We hope 

that you will be able to join us.  The school 

council will be helping to serve the 

refreshments.  Any money raised will go to 

Children in Need. 

 

School Entrance – mornings  

From Monday 6th November, all of the children 

will enter school through the main front door.  

This will be a change for children in Years 4 & 6.   

There will always be a member of staff outside 

if you need to discuss or ask anything. 

 

 

 

Learner Attitude 

Our learner attitude 

this half-term is 

team worker where 

the children will be 

developing their 

team working skills.    

 

Home Learning Challenges 

Thank you for all the effort which has gone into 

the home learning challenges.  All of the 

teachers were impressed with the children’s 

effort and presentations. 
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